
Date 19 January 2012 

 
 

London Underground Limited 

Our Ref 20878-SI-3-190112 

Your Ref  

To Emma Brett 

 Campbell Reith 

 EmmaBrett@campbellreith.com 
 
 

Hello Emma,  
 
Proposed developments in the Holborn area - Bourne Site 
 
Thank you for your communication of 19th January 2012. 
 
I can confirm that London Underground has no assets within 50 metres of this area.  
 
Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 
LUL Infrastructure Protection 
E-mail: Locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Tel: 020 7918 0016 


